
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 5, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheet listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) was filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on February 5, 2021: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 8th Revised Sheet No. 163.1 7th Revised Sheet No. 163.1 
 
This tariff sheet is being issued February 5, 2021 to become effective on and after March 7, 2021.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revisions are to extend the Voluntary Green/Pure Power pilot program as 
contemplated by the Stipulation and Agreement in File No. ER-2020-0335.  An opportunity for Pure Power 
customers to transition to an alternative program will be included as part of Ameren Missouri's upcoming 
electric rate case.      
 
The one-year extension of Pure Power was discussed with Missouri Public Service Commission Staff prior to 
filing.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
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